
OSCE CiO Dacic talked to his Special Representative for the Transdniestrian Settlement Process
Saturday, 25 April 2015.

OSCE Chairperson-in-Office/ First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received today in Belgrade Ambassador Radojko Bogojevic,
Special Representative of the OSCE CiO for the Transdniestrian Settlement Process.
  
During the talks, the Special Representative informed the Chairman on the development of the
situation in that region, the negotiation process in the “5+2” format, and further activities
planned during Serbia’s Chairmanship.

The meeting of OSCE Chair Dacic and Special Representative Bogojevic followed immediately
the special consultations in the “5+2” format on the Transdniestrian settlement, which took place
in Vienna on 21 April 2015.
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